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PRESS RELEASE 

 
No: 386/2013 
 
Date: 5th June 2013 
 

MINISTER ATTENDS ICELANDIC EXHIBITION 

 
The Minister for Culture, the Hon Steven Linares, recently travelled to Reykjavik, 
Iceland, to attend the opening of an exhibition by the organisation ‘Little 
Constellation,’ of which Gibraltar is now a member. The exhibition attracted over 
700 visitors in its first two days. 
 
The Minister was accompanied by Chief Culture Officer, Yvette Zarb-Bensusan 
and Gino Sanguinetti, Manager of the Fine Arts Gallery, who delivered a talk at 
the artists’ workshops which took place over the same weekend. 
 
Gibraltarian artist Nina Danino, one of the exhibiting artists at the exhibition, also 
delivered a talk. 
 
Having had the chance to meet the San Marino Minister, Matteo Fiorini, Minister 
Linares was interviewed for San Marino TV.  The Minister also met dignitaries 
from other small states taking part. 
 
The Ministry of Culture is now working on the possibility of bringing a Little 
Constellation exhibition/project to Gibraltar in 2014. 
 
Note to Editors: 
 
For more information see attached Press Release from the Little Constellation 
organisation 
 

 
 

 

 

HM GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR  
MINISTRY FOR SPORTS, CULTURE, HERITAGE & YOUTH 

310 Main Street  

Gibraltar 

 


